
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP 

 

The public is invited to a workshop being held by the Board of Supervisors of Tulpehocken 

Township, Berks County, Pennsylvania, on Wednesday, July 17, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at the 

Tulpehocken Area School District Office located at 27 Rehrersburg Road in Tulpehocken 

Township, Bethel, Pennsylvania to discuss the possible implementation of a fire and emergency 

services tax for 2025and any other business which may be brought before the Board. 

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF TULPEHOCKEN 

TOWNSHIP, BERKS COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA 

     Kathy Judy, Secretary/Treasurer    

 

 

Christopher J. Hartman, Esquire 
To be published in the Reading Eagle on July 07, 2024 and July 11, 2024 

 

 

 


